
September 26–28, 2018

2018 ANNUAL CONFERENCE
Springfield, IL

Wednesday, September 26, 2018
2:45 to 3:45 p.m.
New Superintendent Mentoring Meetings
First year superintendents gathering with the IASA Field Services Directors.

Thursday, September 27, 2018
8 to 9 a.m.
New Superintendents’ Roundtable
This roundtable session is an opportunity for reflection and discussion on the issues that confront the first year superintendent.  

12:30 to 1:30 p.m.
Building Trust: Reflections on the First Year 
Dr. Matt Rich and Dr. Mikkel Storaasli will lead a discussion on the first year of a Superintendency. What’s going to take your time? 
What’s going to keep you up at night? What should you focus on?  Participants will have the opportunity to discuss aspects of the 
position of the most concern to first-year Superintendents.

JUST FOR NEW SUPERINTENDENTS

Register Now.

The first year in any new leadership role can be very challenging and this is especially true for new superinten-
dents. In addition to the networking opportunities with other superintendents you cannot find many other places, 
the program we have put together for you this year is tailored specifically to you as a new superintendent. Check 
out this strand designed specifically for you and accessible only at the IASA Annual Conference, including:

To register or for additional information, please contact the IASA Office at 217–753–2213 or visit the conference website via the  
registration link below:
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http://www.cvent.com/d/6gqp9s

